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- SUBMISSION INSTRUCTIONS - 
 

 
 
Entry to the Eric C Williams Memorial Trophy Short Story Competition is free, but the 
competition is only open to those members that are paid up current members at the 
time of the closing date, and to Honorary Members. 
 
A maximum of two short stories can be entered per author. 
 
The short story must be fiction, must be written in English, and be no longer than 
2000 words (excluding title which can have a maximum of twelve words). 
 
The short story must have been written within the previous six months. 
 
The short story should not include pictures or pictograms. 
 
The short story should be submitted as an emailed Word attachment and sent to the 
Competition Secretary lesleyhart007@gmail.com, unless an alternative arrangement 
has been agreed with the Competition Secretary. 
 
Competition submissions must be sent before midnight of 31st March, the closing 
date. 
 
All members who enter work for the competition must vote. Failure to vote will result 
in your work(s) being removed from the competition. Nobody is permitted to vote for 
their own work.  
 
Please note that the Competition Secretary will send an email confirmation of all 
entries submitted. If you do not receive this response, please contact the 
Competition Secretary before the closing date, so your missing entry can be found or 
resubmitted. 
 
The Competition Secretary will compile the booklet of entries and send it out to all 
members for judging.  
 
Competition entries will be judged by HWC membership at the closing date.  
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